s ATTENTION YEARS 4,
: 5 AND 6!

CRICKET???

IRLAM CRICKET CLUB.

ARE LOOKING FOR PLAYERS FOR THEIR
UNDER 11°S SQUAD FOR THE 2010
SEASON.

PRE SEASON TRAINING COMMENCES IN
MARCH 2010.

SEASON COMMENCES ARPIL/MAY.

Qualified coaches, equipment supplied,
excellent facilities.
If you are interested contact:
Geoff Yates, Team Manager,
07808 786010




